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Comments: I was born and raised in the Flathead Valley, my husband is originally from Swan Lake. Montana will

always be our "home." We spend every July there with family. One of our favorite activities is hiking up to Holland

Falls. We love to hike up to the falls and jump in the lake when we get back. It's one of my fondest memories with

my family.  I love how peaceful and untouched it is. There are often many other people hiking, but overall it's far

from the summer madness of Bigfork, Whitefish, Kalispell and GNP. It's a hidden gem for so many people,

please don't let an out of state corporation ruin the natural splendor and rustic charm of the Holland Lake area.

I'm fine with fixing up the existing structures, but the lodge should stay as it was intended. It doesn't need to be

fancy. Those that go to Holland Lake aren't looking for a five star hotel experience. They want to take in the

beauty and peacefulness of such an untouched location. It's a nice way to "disconnect" from the hustle and

bustle of our usual lives. Keep the lodge as a quaint, no frills true Montana experience. The only real amenity you

need is mother nature's splendor. Keep Montana WILD!


